
 

 
Happy February! 
 
First of all, many thanks to everyone for your valuable feedback and support over the last several months. 
We’re making great progress and so I wanted to share a quick update.   
 

§ We’ve joined the Paducah Area Chamber of Commerce! We’re excited to be members and learn 
more about the ways we can be a local partner. We look forward to supporting initiatives like STEM 
for Girls. 
 

§ Thanks to all our landowners! We’re on our way to having the footprint we need to bring 
renewable power and strong economic development to McCracken County. We’re still working to 
expand this footprint, so if you know any interested parties, please feel free to share my 
information. 
 

§ We’re hiring! As we progress in our work, we’ll need more local support. With this in mind, we’re 
actively recruiting for a local liaison position to support BrightNight’s project development efforts. 
You can learn more about the role on the Paducah Area Chamber of Commerce jobs board.  
 

§ Thanks to local business owners! We’ve had a great time meeting everyone and look forward to 
many more cups of coffee at Pipers and fresh cuts at Hughes Market. We look forward to continuing 
introductions in the coming weeks and months.  

 
I’m committed to keeping you updated as we work in partnership toward bringing this valuable renewable 
power investment to your community. But, if questions or suggestions spring to mind between updates, 
please reach out to me anytime. 
 

Sincerely, 
Steve Barna 
203.339.2968 

 
 

 


